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Subject: FW: Off Sales Licence application 122 -124 Broomhill Road, Aberdeen

Sent: 23 December 2014 09:56
To: Licensing
Subject: Off Sales Licence application 122 -124 Broomhill Road, Aberdeen

Attention

I wish to object to the Off Sales licence application for the premises formerly known as Cafe o' Clay.

Broomhill area houses many families and elderly who benefit from living in a quiet and safe area. Granting of an off
licence to these premises would change this:-
1. Increased traffic would mean that the safety of residents, particularly children and elderly, would be put at risk.
2. Granting this licence application will lead to groups of people congregating in the area and may lead to
aggravation and nuisance for residents.
3. Premises with this type of licence usually sell lower and cut priced alcohol which will only increase the likelihood
of trouble and nuisance in our area and may lead to public disorder.
4. Availability of alcohol from 10 am to 10pm seven days per week could lead to an increase in petty crime not
currently experienced in this area.

Please refuse this application and allow our community to continue to be child and resident friendly.

Thank you


